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FINANCES.

For some time back we have been compelled to make 
payment for the papers of one year, with the grant for the 
next. In the last report the hope was expressed, that with 
the extra allowance from the Deacons’ Court, we should be 
able to begin 1893 clear of debt. That hope has not been 
ipiite realized, although our indebtedness has been reduced 
from SI50.00 to SO.74 ; with the ordinary grant and the 
ordinary expenditure, we should have had a considerable 
surplus, which might have been profitably spent in the 
library or elsewhere.

MEETINGS.

The devotional meetings of Sabbath afternoons, and the 
monthly business meetings have been successfully continued 
during the year, the average attendance at the latter being 
18, as compared with 15 for 1801.

Respectfully submitted.

I. GAMMELL,

Secretary.


